
2023 Senior  

Farmers Market Vouchers 

The Aging & Disability Resource Center will begin distributing a limited supply of 

Senior Farmers Market Vouchers at local Farmers Markets in June 2023. Eligible 

seniors can  receive $35 in vouchers to be used at any approved Farmers Market 

vendor in the state of Wisconsin. The vouchers can be used to purchase fresh fruits 

and vegetables grown in Wisconsin. Eligibility Agreement on page 2 of this flyer.  

One $35 voucher packet per person.  

To be eligible to receive the vouchers in Eau Claire County you must be:  

 A resident of Eau Claire County 

 60 years of age or older or 55 years of age or older if Native American 

 Meet income eligibility guidelines: 

A limited number of Farmer’s Market vouchers will be available at each location. 

Vouchers will not be available at the ADRC until AFTER  

the below distribution dates 

Household Size Yearly Monthly Weekly 

1 $26,973 $2,248 $519 

2 $36,482 $3,041 $702 

3 $45,991 $3,833 $885 

4 $55,500 $4,625 $1,068 

Each additional 

household member 
$9,509 $793 $183 

Date Voucher Distribution Farmer’s Market Location 

Wednesday, 

June 7th 

9:00 am – 12:00 pm Augusta Senior & Community Center 

616 W. Washington St. Augusta 

Wednesday, 

June 14th 

11:00 am – 1:00 pm Eau Claire County Government Center 

Front Vestibule 

721 Oxford Ave Eau Claire 

Thursday, 

June 15th 

12:00 pm to 2:00 pm Phoenix Park Farmer’s Market 

330 Riverfront Terrace Eau Claire 




